
 
 

OPENING REMARKS OF NRC CHAIRMAN GREGORY B. JACZKO AT TODAY’S 
BRIEFING TO THE COMMISSION FROM THE OFFICE OF HUMAN RESOURCES 

AND OFFICE OF SMALL BUSINESS AND CIVIL RIGHTS 
 

Good morning. The Commission meets today to receive its annual briefing from the 
Office of Human Resources (HR) and the Office of Small Business and Civil Rights (SBCR). 
The NRC has a diverse, talented, and well-trained workforce, and that is in no small part due to 
the hard work of the HR and SBCR staffs. 
 

We will discuss a number of important initiatives designed to benefit NRC employees, 
including professional development opportunities and work/life programs. All of these programs 
are geared towards ensuring that the NRC continues to be both a great place to work, and 
ultimately a place that does great work. Whether through our extensive training programs, our 
open, collaborative working environment, or our work/life balance initiatives, I believe the staff 
has done very good work in this area. These initiatives have helped us become a stronger team 
and a more effective regulator. 
 
 

### 
 

News releases are available through a free listserv subscription at the following Web address:  
http://www.nrc.gov/public-involve/listserver.html. The NRC homepage at www.nrc.gov also offers a SUBSCRIBE 
link. E-mail notifications are sent to subscribers when news releases are posted to NRC’s website. 
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